Minutes of the April 17, 2014 McKinney SAR meeting

Monthly meeting held at the Eldorado Country Club.

The meeting was called to order by Jack Twiggs at 7:10pm.

Eight members present.

The night's guest speaker Gunner McPhatter who is an instructor for the Marine Corps Junior ROTC program.

Peter Rowley announced he had attended the state annual convention in San Antonio. He provided general info
related to the meeting.

Treasurer reported account balance of $1508.00 for the chapter.

Guest speaker McPhatter provided interesting information related to the ROTC program. He said that the
program was not designed as a recruiting tool but direction was aimed at the development of character and
leadership and becoming a responsible citizen. Gunner McPhatter provided a history of the program.

Mike Ghromley provided information related to the history of the SAR for the last 125 years.

Meeting was closed at 8:00pm.



